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Happy New Year from the committee to all our members and friends. We 

hope that you’ll enjoy being involved with twinning in 2018. 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING. 
 

The AGM will be held on Thursday 22nd. February, 2018.    

Dunbar Day Centre, 7:30pm. 

 

AGM  Please come along to our AGM and enjoy a social evening and hear Ruth Patterson 

and Claire McKenzie who will describe highlights of their recent scholarship visits to 

Lignieres.  Refreshments will be served and there will be the opportunity to hear the plans 

for 2018 and meet other Twinning Members. 

 

Scholarships 
We are now seeking applications for scholarship visits to Lignieres this summer. If you will 

be over 16 at the time of travel and are interested in this opportunity for work experience 

and language improvement please contact any committee member (see below). A grant will 

be made available.   

 

Tom Craig. 

The committee was sad to note the passing of Tom Craig. Tom and Jennifer supported 

twinning for several years. Tom served as Treasurer, Vice-chairman and then as Chairman 

from February 2002 till February 2004.  Tom took on the considerable organisation 

involved in hosting the 10th Anniversary relay in August 2002. This involved 10 runners, 6 

cyclists, 2 micro-light pilots and 20 support crew travelling the 1400k from Lignieres to 

Dunbar. Tom was able to involve many local clubs and organisations in welcoming the relay 

to Dunbar which included a parade through the town and a civic reception. We remember 

Tom fondly and think of Jennifer and their children. 

 

 

 



Prosecco Afternoon Tea Party. 
 

Many thanks to all those who supported our 

prosecco afternoon tea in November. This 

proved to be a popular event. A total of 

£1180 was raised from ticket sales, raffle 

proceeds and a generous donation. Thanks 

to all those who gave of their time and 

skills, the local traders and hoteliers who 

donated to the raffle, Belhaven Church and 

the suave young men from the Grammar 

School who assisted with serving at the 

tables so diligently.  

 

 

              

 
                           

  

 

 

 

 

 

President: Stephen Bunyan.  01368 863335: sabunyan@yahoo.co.uk 

Chairman:  James Wyllie.  01620 861143       james.wyllie@ruchlawproduce.co.uk 

Vice-Chairman: Richard Smith. 

Secretary: Fay Stanton. 01368 862634.      fay.stanton@tiscali.co.uk 

Treasurer: Libby Jeffrey. 01368 850242.   libby@jeffrey-halls.com 

Dunbar Grammar School Representative: Alice Tierney.  

Committee Members: Anna Stevenson, Claire McKenzie, Ruth Patterson, Eilidh Hunter, 

Rona Starr 

East Lothian Council Representative: Cllr. Norman Hampshire. 

Facebook  www.facebook.com/dunbarlignieres/ 
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DUNBAR & DISTRICT TWINNING ASSOCIATION MEMBERSHIP 2018. 

 

Please complete this form and return it with your remittance to : 

 

Libby Jeffrey, Halls, Stenton. EH42 1RN.  

 

*Family membership £10/ Individual membership £6. (*delete as necessary). 

 

Name: ___________________________________________________________ 

 

Address:_____________________________________________________ 

 

 

Tel. No.: ___________________________________________________________ 

 

Email: ______________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 


